
Nev. casinos don’t do well in
June
Stateline  casinos  had  a  lot  less  money  to  count  in  June
compared to a year ago.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board today released figures that
show statewide the gaming revenue was down 4.8 percent in
June. The win was $792 million, whereas it was $833 million in
2012.

On the South Shore the winnings were $13 million, which is 24
percent less than what they were a year ago.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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